
Dear Senate Rules Committee:  
 
I am dismayed to learn that SB 870 related to the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is being 
considered by your committee. This bill would fundamentally change our Presidential election 
process.   Please think about the issues our Founding Fathers debated prior to creating this ingenious 
process to promote fairness and diversity.   What if you were on a committee to create an election 
process for a world leader… the very same considerations of our Founding Fathers would still apply.  The 
USA must not waiver, the Electoral College is good. 
 

 
 
Please vote NO on the NPVIC.  The principles of the Electoral College must be defended. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Scott Nivens 
 
 


